
A note from Mrs Allan 

This week, I had the privilege of taking our 
choir to the Stowe Valley Arts Festival in Coven-

try. They bravely took to the stage and per-
formed 2 songs to an audience of over 500 
adults and 410 children! They did us proud. 

We have a busy week next week- I am very 
much looking forward to Sports Day on Monday
-it will be great to see as many of you there as 

possible. 

We also have the Summer Fair on Friday, 
straight after school-we hope to see you there-

the PTA have some exciting plans! 

Have a great weekend. 

We are a NUT FREE school! 
Please avoid sending your child into school 

with snacks that contain nuts. 
Thank you 

Important Message 

We have a duty of care to all of our 

Rokeby children, therefore you 

must contact the office if your child 

is not at school. You can do this via 

the absence line on 01788 814399 

or by emailing  

rokebyprimary@stowevalley.com. 

You will need to let us know the 

reason for your child's absence, 

everyday that they are not attend-

ing school.  

Please contact the office by 9:30 on 

the day of absence so the registers 

can be completed. 

Thank you to those who do this, we really  

appreciate your cooperation . 

Friday 28th June 2024 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

Children must be dropped off and collected from 
their classroom doors. The front office are not re-

sponsible for taking children to class whilst the 
playground gates are open.  

Ensuring children have a routine every at drop off 
and pick up helps them regulate their 

emotions during difficult times (coming 
and going from school).  

The classrooms are more equipped to 
help children who may be upset or 
nervous about coming into school. 

There are more, familiar faces (both 
staff and peers) and it is an environ-

ment they are used to. 

Attendance 
The whole school attendance for last week was 

90.5%. 
Well done to our afternoon Nursery children who 

hit 100% attendance this week. 














